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TMB suspends Houston physician 

On December 10, 2014, a disciplinary panel of the Texas Medical Board temporarily 
suspended, with notice, the Texas medical license of Ronald Alan Green, M.D., after 
determining his continuation in the practice of medicine poses a continuing threat to public 
welfare. The suspension was effective immediately. 

The Board panel found Dr. Green operated an unregistered pain clinic and improperly 
supervised a physician assistant who was nontherapeutically prescribing controlled substances 
to multiple patients. 

Furthermore, several patients at issue were involved in a criminal investigation relating to 
obtaining controlled substances for distribution regarding prescriptions obtained at Dr. Green’s 
clinic. 

Based on these findings, the panel determined Dr. Green is a continuing threat to both patients 
and the public. 

The temporary suspension remains in place until the Board takes further action. 
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